
	

	

 

 
 

STATEMENT FROM THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES OF THE 
MONROE COUNTY COMMUNITY SCHOOL CORPORATION 

Bloomington, Indiana 
 

DEFERRED ACTION FOR CHILDHOOD ARRIVALS STATEMENT 
 

 On March 28, 2017, the Monroe County Community School Corporation passed 
Resolution 2017-07 serving as “A PUBLIC RE-COMMITMENT TO SERVING ALL 
STUDENTS IN AN INCLUSIVE, SAFE AND WELCOMING ENVIRONMENT.”  

 
 In conjunction with that resolution, and in recognition of the fact that the recent rescission 

of DACA creates the potential for increased anxiety and fear for many of our students, the 
Board of School Trustees remains committed to ensuring a safe place for students where 
they may learn, thrive, and seek assistance, information, and support. 

 
 MCCSC will continue to serve and support all families regardless of immigration status. 

 
If you have questions or need assistance please contact: 
 
Monroe County Community School Corporation 
Website: https://www.mccsc.edu 
Phone: 812-330-7700 
 
El Centro Comunal Latino   
Website: http://elcentrocomunal.com 
Phone: 812-355-7513 
 
Indiana Legal Services 
Website: http://indianalegalservices.org 
Phone: 812-339-7668 
 
Indiana Legal Services Immigration & Language Rights Center 
Toll-free hotline: 866-964-2138  
 
Volunteers in Medicine 
Website: http://www.vimmonroecounty.org 
Phone: 812-333-4001 
 
City of Bloomington Community and Family Resources Department 
Phone: 812-349-3430 
 
Bloomington Human Rights Commission 
Phone: 812-349-3429 
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